TOWN OF STONINGTON
Board of Selectmen
Notice of Public Hearing

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Selectmen of the Town of Stonington will
conduct a Public Hearing for the Town of Stonington on January 23, 2013 at 6:00
p.m. at the Stonington High Schoo!l Commons to discuss the proposed revised
Health Department Fee schedule.

At this hearing, intercsted persons may appear and be heard and written
communications will be received. If unable to attend, please forward written
communications to the Board of Selectmen, 152 Elm Street, Stonington, CT 06378
by January 18, 2013,

Dated at Stonington, Connecticut this 7t day of January, 2013,

/s/
Edward Haberek, First Sclectman
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